
 

10th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers of Year 6 pupils 

Leavers Hoodies 

We would like to offer the opportunity for all of our Year 6 pupils to purchase a leavers 

hoodie if they wish to do so.   

The sapphire blue hoodie will have the school logo on the front and the first names of all of 

the pupils in Year 6 on the back.  In addition, the hoodies will be personalised for each child 

with their own name on the sleeve of the hoodie if they wish.  Please see the picture below 

for an indication of the colour and design.   

  

The hoodies cost between £18.00 and £24.00 depending on the size.  Please click on this link 

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies to submit your order.  There will be three delivery dates to give you 

flexibility for ordering: 

 

Closing Date Delivery Date 

29th November 2024 17th December 2024 

7th February 2025 27th February 2025 

30th April 2025 15th May 2025 

 

The children may wear their leavers hoodie on their PE days after their SATs have been 

completed in May 2025.  If your child is attending the Year 6 residential, they will be allowed 

and encouraged to wear their leavers hoodie that week.  
 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs C Foy 

Year 6 Leader 

 
E-mail:          Fernhill Road, Farnborough 
adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk      Hampshire, GU14 9DX 
Website:         Telephone: 01252 544072 
www.manorjunior.com          

 
AND RESOURCED PROVISION FOR 

HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
Headteacher: Mrs C Findlay 

https://theselectionboxuk.com/products/manor-junior-school-leavers-hoodie-2025

